## Your school has been awarded with the eTwinning School Label 2023-2024

**From:** eacea-esep@fpfis.tech.ec.europa.eu

To: aleksdan@email.com

Date: May 3, 2023 2:28:34 AM

## Dear Aleksandra DANILOVIĆ,

Congratulations! The "OŠ "Svetislav Golubović Mitraljeta"" has been awarded with the eTwinning School Label 2023-2024. This is a great achievement by the eTwinning team in your school! The official announcement will be published on the European School Educational Platform shortly and on other eTwinning and European Commission's news channels. What's next:

- · You can proudly use the eTwinning School Label on your school's website (click here to download it).
- $\cdot$  Shortly, your National Support Organisation will send you a package containing some eTwinning materials and of course the eTwinning School plaque.

You will be invited to participate in the eTwinning Schools group and in the various activities dedicated to eTwinning Schools.

Congratulations again for being an example for all the other schools: we count on your dedication and commitment to promote eTwinning and its values, which are represented by the eTwinning Schools' mission (you can download the eTwinning Schools' mission here).

The eTwinning Team

Based on your email notification settings, the notification above is sent to you Immediately